
Join Us!   Thursday May 21
st

, 2015    6:30 – 8:30 PM 

Mary Agatha Furth Ctr  8400 Old Redwood Highway  Windsor  

 

We need your immediate help to conserve water and protect streamflows for endangered 

coho salmon and threatened steelhead trout in Mark West Creek and Mill Creek 

watersheds. These creeks are critical habitat for the listed species and numerous others.  

 

Please join the Department of Fish and Wildlife and other conservation organizations for 

this important, informational event concerning landowner participation in voluntary 

drought agreements and other voluntary programs to help protect aquatic resources and 

keep your water supply secure. Learn how you can do your part and share your 

suggestions on how together we can make a difference. 

 
For more information please contact the Department of Fish and Wildlife 

     (707) 944-5555    BDRdrought@wildlife.ca.gov 

www.wildlife.ca.gov/Conservation/Inland-Fisheries/Projects/Russian-River-Coho 

If you cannot attend, contact Gail Seymour    Gail.Seymour@wildlife.ca.gov 

mailto:BDRdrought@wildlife.ca.gov
http://www.wildlife.ca.gov/Conservation/Inland-Fisheries/Projects/Russian-River-Coho

